
Parking Restriction Amendment Proposals 

A22 Godstone Road, Whyteleafe  

Statement of Reasons 

Parking restrictions are proposed in A22 Godstone Road, Whyteleafe, at the junction of 

Hillside Road and extending southwards, to maintain visibility for pedestrians wishing to 

use a proposed pedestrian refuge to access local bus stops and provide a crossing 

opportunity along this length of road. The restrictions will also ensure that the carriageway 

and footways remain free from obstruction for vehicles passing the refuge and for 

pedestrians wishing to access the crossing point. 

 


